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 Dear Year 5 2020 parents,  
 
 
As your children are moving to the new building for Year 5, there will be some changes to 
requirements for 2020. There will be no need to purchase stationery, pencil cases or folders to send 
to school.  
 
An additional charge in the 2020 school fees will cover classroom consumables including pencils, 
pens, rulers, erasers, glue, textas, coloured pencils, highlighters, whiteboard markers etc.  
 
Thank you for your support and we look forward to a productive 2020.  
 
 
Year 5 teachers 


